
C I T Y  O F  

VICTORIA 

Governance and Priorities Committee Report 
For the Meeting of December 18, 2014 

To: Governance and Priorities Committee Date: December 18, 2014 

From: Paul Bruce, Fire Chief 

Subject: Update - Victoria Emergency Response Plan - Fire Operational Plan 

Executive Summary 

The 2014 Fire Department Operational plan indicated presentation of the Victoria 
Emergency Response Plan for review in December 2014. Due to the recent release of the 
RFP for review and analysis of emergency response, this timeline is amended to provide a 
practical evaluation of the Victoria Emergency Response Plan. 

Recommendation: 

That Council is advised of the amended timeline on the presentation of the Victoria Emergency 
Response Plan. 

Paul Brnce 
Fire Chief 

Report accepted and recommended by the City Manager: 
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